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The Honorable Michael Regan 
Administrator 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20460 
 
 
 

RE: The Inflation Reduction Act of 2022-Section 60103, Greenhouse Gas Reduction 

Fund: Joint State Recommendations 

Dear Administrator Regan and Senior Advisor Podesta,  

 

As the Director of Puerto Rico’s Energy Policy Program, I am writing to express support 

for the principles and recommendations included in the Greenhouse Gas Reduction 

Fund (GHGRF) comment letter submitted by the energy and environmental agencies 

of CT, CO, IL, LA, ME, MI, NV, NJ, NM, PA, and VT on December 5, 2022 (see attached 

letter). Although Puerto Rico was not able to accommodate the short timeline for 

signing on to this letter, we stand with these other energy and environmental agencies 

and support the views expressed in the letter. 

Thank you for considering these comments as you develop a deployment strategy for 

the GHGRF. We look forward to collaborating with EPA on this important program.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Carlos R. Tejera-Fernandez 
Director 
Energy Policy Program  
PR Department of Economic Development & Commerce 
Email: cr.tejera@ddec.pr.gov  

The Honorable John Podesta 
Senior Advisor for Clean Energy 
Innovation & Implementation  
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20006 
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